
 Maths Week Scotland 

Photo Competition 
 

As part of Maths Week Scotland, we are once again holding our very 

own ‘Maths Photo Competition’ for 2023. The 10 best entries will then 

be submitted to the ‘Inside Maths’ national maths photo competition 

and our Top 3 Entries will win a prize! Last year we had 2 winners in 

the national competition so this year could be your chance!  
 

To enter:  
1. Take a photograph (on a phone, tablet, camera) which shows maths 

in the world around us in the categories: ‘Oot and aboot’ 

(maths in the world around you), ‘The ‘Why’ of shapes’ (why 

are certain shapes used in buildings, why is a bicycle wheel the 

shape it is etc.) and finally ‘Maths in Motion’ (think 

speed/distance/time, think about why a ball rolls down a hill – 

do balls of different sizes roll at different speeds? How fast 

can you run?)  

2. Write a small explanation (1 or 2 sentences) explaining your photo 

and how it links to ‘maths’ (ask for help from an adult if you need 

to!) 

3. Send your photo and ‘explanation’ to: 

➢ your Google Classroom 

                                       OR  

➢ The school office email address: office@st-vincents-pri.s-

lanark.sch.uk     

                                         OR 

➢ Bring a copy of the photo and explanation in to your class teacher.   
 

Remember:  

❖ Entries must be handed in no later than Friday 29th September.    

❖ The more creative the photo, the better  

❖ Look at shape, pattern, money, measurement, calculations and see if you 

can ‘snap’ yourself a prize!  
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